
Is your child 

short-sighted?
(Or think they might be in the 

future?)

Opticians at the University of Bradford want 

your (and your child’s) views on short-

sightedness and how we can slow it down

Online 6:30-8:30pm

Discussion group: 
04/10/2022

If you would like to take part,

please scan the QR code or contact: 

MYOPIA-RESEARCH@BRADFORD.AC.UK

OPEN TO UK RESIDENTS 


